
In the wake of Governor DeSantis’s order for 
Florida to remain home, many building 
departments throughout the State are operating 
with limited staffing and resources. Concurrently, 
housing construction has been identified as 
critical infrastructure with construction activities 
continuing on.

NV5 is committed to supporting building 
departments and local communities to continue 
verifying that projects are constructed safely, and 
in accordance with local building department 
policies. Our team of certified inspectors are 
ready to conduct third party inspections of 
projects throughout the State in order to reduce 
and help mitigate construction delays. Approval 
to use NV5 as a third party inspection firm will be 
needed from the local building department 
having jurisdiction over your project. 
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